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Envision Technology Selected to Produce Squad Aiming Laser Systems for  
the US Marine Corps 

 
On February 24th, 2025, Envision Technology, LLC (Envision) was awarded a $249M firm-
fixed-price, indefinite-delivery/indefinite-quantity (IDIQ) contract by the US Marine Corps 
for the procurement of Squad Aiming Laser (SAL) systems, Spare and Repair Parts, 
Contractor Logistics Support, and Test Article Refurbishment. The work will take place at 
Envision’s headquarters in Manchester, New Hampshire, and will continue until February 
2030. 
 
“We are proud and honored to have the opportunity to provide the United States Marine 
Corps with their next generation of aiming lasers,” said Mark Belanger, Envision’s 
President.  “As an American manufacturer and small business, we take pride in designing 
and delivering innovative products to meet the needs of the Marines.” 
 
Founded in 2019, Envision Technology specializes in the development and production of 
advanced electro-optical and uncrewed systems for military applications.  Envision 
operates on the principle of listening to the user’s needs, developing innovative products 
with an understanding of those needs, and focusing on a streamlined development and 
manufacturing philosophy. Envision recognizes that our success depends on the mission 
success of our customers, and they strive to deliver cutting-edge solutions designed for 
real-world battlefield effectiveness. To learn more about Envision Technology’s mission 
and products, visit: www.envision-tek.com. 
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